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March 16, 2018 
 
 
Wile E. Coyote 
123 Desert Lane 
Tucson, AZ  98112 
 
 
RE:  Public Records Request Received January 5, 2018  
  File Number: PRR-2018-0001 
  
 
Dear Mr. Coyote:   
  
Thank you for your recent payment for records responsive to your public records request dated 
January 1st, which was received in this office on January 5, 2018 for the following documents: 
 
This is a request to obtain copies of all documents regarding Betty Boop, Daffy Duck or anything 
regarding case number 18‐1‐00765-1. 
  
Enclosed please find Production 1, pages 1 through 265, which have been printed.  Please note 
there are redactions (black boxes) on various pages of the responsive documents.  This redaction 
may be small or large, depending on the size of the redaction, and there may be multiple 
redactions on a page.  Within the redaction is a white code, which will look something along the 
lines of [1].  The code printed within the redaction corresponds to the exemption for that 
redaction identified on the redaction log.  Also provided with these responsive documents is a 
redaction log that identifies the statutory basis for the exemption as well as a brief explanation 
for why the exemption applies.  As you review these responsive documents, you will be able to 
refer to the exemption log to identify the exemptions and their application. 
 
We have attempted to avoid duplicates or blank pages; however, sometimes these issues do 
occur.  In addition, we have also made every attempt to apply consistent redactions on 
documents that contain the same information.  In the event you locate documents that contain 
redactions that are inconsistently applied, please let us know as soon as possible.  Please be 
aware the disclosure of information in the records produced does not constitute a waiver of 
attorney-client and/or work product privileges. 
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I estimate additional documents will be available on or before March 30, 2018.  If this time 
estimate changes I will advise you.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (111) 222-4343 or at my mailing 
address.  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
R. Runner 
Public Records Officer 
(111) 222-4343 
 
RR:moi 
Encl. 
 


